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THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY sW

~

CINCINNATI,OHfo 452o1

September 30, 1982

QA-2022

E. A. BORGMAN N
semon vict metsiocut

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

'

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. J. G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION UNIT 1
1.E. INSPECTION REPORT NO. 81-27, ITEM 2,
PIPE LUG ATTACHMENTS, DOCKET No. 50-358,
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NO. CPPR-88
W.O. #57300, JOB E-5590, FILE NO. NRC-1

Gentlemen:

This letter constitutes a follow-up to our previous response, QA-1929,
dated August 24, 1982 regarding Item 2 of the subject Inspection Report.

In the previous response, CG&E stated that all pipe lugs, similar to the
one identified by the Commission in the subject report, would be penetrant ex-
amined. There are thirty-four (34) such lugs in piping systems, of which
twelve are in process. The remaining twenty-two (22) completed welds have been
dye penetrant inspected with twenty (20) identified as having indications which
have been documented on Nonconformance Reports.

! A follow-up report will be submitted by November. 30,'1982 to describe the
j necessary corrective actions required to resolve this concern.

We trust the above will be found acceptable as a follow-up report concerning
the subject deficiency.

Very truly yours,

| THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

'

By
E. A. BORGMANN
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT

FKP plc

cc: NRC Of fice of Inspection & Enforcement
Washington, D.C. 20555

NRC Senior Resident Inspector

Attn: W. F. Christianson
Zimmer Project Inspector
Region III
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